
THIS WEEK, beginning Sunday 2rd February 2020 

TUESDAY 7.00pm Badminton 
WEDNESDAY 10.30am Wednesday Fellowship 
THURSDAY 7.00pm Panto Rehearsal 
FRIDAY   10.00am-1.00pm COFFEE BAR CLOSED 
 11.00am Memorial service for Des Hancock followed by a  
  light lunch before committal at North East Surrey  
  Crematorium. 
 2.10pm Dancing Memories 
SATURDAY 8th 10.00am Coffee Bar – Julie Haines – Christian Aid Project 
SUNDAY 9th 10.30am Morning Worship & Pastoral Visitors’ Rededication 

  led by Revd Karl Rutlidge 
 3.00pm  Music in New Malden (see notice for details) 
 

Churches Together in Malden – This week’s PRAYER THEMES 
Coombe Hill Infant and Junior Schools New Malden Rotary 
 

CHURCH FAMILY NEWS  
Please pray for any you know who are in hospital, bereaved or unwell, or 
who are going through a difficult time. 
 

PASTORAL VISITORS REDEDICATION SERVICE – NEXT WEEK 
Sunday 9th February at 10.30am.   
It is hoped that all Pastoral Visitors will be able to attend this important 
service.       Jenny Reid, Pastoral Secretary 
 

CAKES & HELP PLEASE 
Julia and Sarah will be running the coffee bar on Saturday 15th February in 
aid of the Australian Red Cross to send much needed funds to help the 
many people affected by the catastrophic fires in Australia.  We would very 
much appreciate any cakes you could supply and some help on the day.  
Thank you. 
 

ALZHEIMER'S SOCIETY COFFEE MORNING 
Many thanks to all who braved the cold weather to support our coffee 
morning on the 25th January.  We raised a very respectable £108.11 for the 
Alzheimer's Society.      Glynis Fox 
 

The Church collection for 26th January was £227.67 plus an average for 
weekly direct giving of £606.   

 
CHURCH SPRING CLEAN 
On Monday 17th February from 10.30 to 12.30  you are invited to a 
Sanctuary Spring Cleaning  Party. 
Coffee or tea and fancy biscuits will be provided along with dusters and 
polish. 
The target is to dust wood surfaces, polish the cross and the communion 
table, empty the backs of chairs of rubbish (sweet wrappers etc) hoover 
chairs, cushions and the floor (professional  carpet cleaners are planned in 
the near future). 
If you have a hand held vacuum cleaner please could you bring that along.  
    Julie Haines 
 

WAITROSE CHARITY SCHEME 
I am delighted to report that our Memory Café has received a donation 
of £370 from Waitrose.  A big thank you to everyone who voted for us by 
putting their green tokens into the right slot during the month of 
October when NMMC Memory Café was one of Waitrose's three 
"Community Matters" charities.  Glynis Fox 
 

WESLEY’S ROTA 
Rosie the Rota Rabbit needs help filling the following 
gaps over the next three weeks, thank you: 
 
Tuesday 4th February at 10.00 and 12.00 
Thursday 13th February at 12.00 
Wednesday 19th Feb 12.00 BOTH SLOTS 
Thursday 20th Feb 10.00am 
 

DE-CLUTTERING 
Following invaluable advice given by Judith Jewell to the Property 
Committee we have decided to have a major de-clutter of the church 
premises. Please can all church organisations/departments take note that 
we intend to hire a skip to take away all unwanted clutter from Good 
Friday which is Friday 10th April.  The skip will remain in-situ for a week. In 
the meantime will all organisations/departments inspect their 



equipment/property, paperwork etc stored on church premises and 
carefully consider what is unwanted and can be thrown away.  
We badly need to free up space and cultivate tidy minds.  

Mick Taviner, Chairman Property Committee 
 

MUSIC IN NEW MALDEN Sunday 9th February 2020 3.00pm 
New Malden Voices and New Malden Youth Choir 
Conductor - Jane Wilkinson Accompanist - Kyung-Won Pringle 
New Malden Voices and New Malden Youth Choir have been singing 
together since 2015, and are led by soprano, Jane Wilkinson. Jane trained 
at the Royal Conservatoire of Scotland and the Royal College of Music, and 
she teaches singing at Imperial College and Brunel University, as well as 
pursuing a solo career. 
 
The programme will feature a wide variety of music, including traditional 
items and more contemporary choral music by composers such as Bob 
Chilcott and Jonathan Dove. 
 
As usual, the concert will last around an hour, and will be followed by tea 
and cake. Please do come and join us! 
 

 
This week’s Church flowers were kindly donated by Alison Bullett and arranged 
by Jan Harry. 

 

 
All songs or hymns printed by NMMC are covered by @CCLI Licence No. 4804 

 
Church contact information – website www.newmaldenmethodistchurch.com 

 
Revd Dr Karl Rutlidge (Minister) 07932 242789 karl.rutlidge@methodist.org.uk 
 n/a Monday 
Church Office Telephone 020 8942 1288 
Mrs Sarah Moore (Administrator) nmmc@hotmail.co.uk (Mon & Wed 10am - 2pm) 
Mrs Julia Morton (Family Worker) nmmcyw@hotmail.co.uk  
Hilary Warner (Wesley's Coffee Bar Development Worker) 
 nmmc.wesleys@hotmail.com (Tue & Thu 10am - 2pm) 
Mrs Alison Bullett (Senior Steward) 020 8942 0666
 alison.bullett@blueyonder.co.uk 
 

Notices sheet entries to nmmc@hotmail.co.uk or call 020 8942 1288 by 2pm Thursday 

 
 

 

 
 

Sunday 2nd February 2020 
Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
10.30am All Age Worship  
 led by Ms Sally Rush 
 

 
WELCOME 

 
 

It is good to have you with us today, sharing in our Worship.  If you are a 
visitor, new to the area, or just beginning to attend this Church, we hope 
you will feel at home, and that you will come again. 
 
Tea or coffee is served in the Welcome Area after morning Worship.  
Please stay so that we can get to know one another. 
 
So that we may keep in touch, please fill in your details on the Welcome 
card in the church chairs.   
 
Korean-English Bibles available:  

한영성경을 사용하고 싶으시면 안내하시는 분에게 이야기해 주세요. 

 

 


